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U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) 

100 F St. NE 

Washington, D.C., 20549 

 

RE: FOIA Request for Copies of Documents 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 Please accept my request for the following documents from the U.S. Securities and 

Exchange Commission (referred to in requests as “SEC”).  Please forward hard copies of the 

below documents to my office : The Deaton Law Firm, attn: John Deaton, 450 N Broadway, East 

Providence, RI, 02914. 

 

• Any letters, emails and/or correspondence between the SEC and Moneygram 

International, Inc. (“MGI”) regarding the virtual currency and/or digital asset 

security called XRP.  

 

• Any letters, emails, and/or correspondence between the SEC and MGI regarding 

MGI’s 2019 fourth quarter financial results which excluded 8.9 million of benefit 

from Ripple Labs and was instead accounted for as a contra expense rather than 

revenue “based on recent consultation with the Securities and Exchange 

Commission.” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John E. Deaton 


